GLADWIN CITY HOUSING COMMISSION
INVITATION TO BID
ROOF REPLACEMENT - SCATTERED SITES

The Gladwin City Housing Commission acting through its board of commissioners, hereby gives
notice that sealed bids will be received for Roof Replacement- Scattered Sites (refer to bid package for
exact locations). Work is anticipated to commence in the spring of 2022.

Hard copy, sealed bids will be received until 2:00 p.m., April 18, 2022, in the Executive Director's office
located at 215 S. Antler, Gladwin, Michigan, 48624, at which time bids will be publicly opened. All bids
must be sealed and clearly marked "Roof Replacement- Scattered Sites". Do not fax or email bids as they
will be disqualified.

An optional project walk through for Contractors submitting a bid is scheduled for Wednesday, March
28, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. Meet at the Executive Director's office, 215 S. Antler, Gladwin, Ml, 49624.

The initial solicitation documents can be acquired by the bidding service company or by contacting the
architect, Sidock Group, Inc., via phone (989) 705-8400 or email tmiller@sidockgroup.com.

The Contract Documents are on file for inspection at the Gladwin Housing Commission, 215 S. Antler,
Gladwin, Ml 49624 and Architect’s office, Sidock Group, Inc., 757 S. Wisconsin Ave., Gaylord, Ml
49735. For questions regarding the contract documents, please contact Tim Miller at:
tmiller@sidockgroup.com or (989) 705-8400

Questions will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on April 1, 2022. Responses will be sent via email.
There is a $50.00 nonrefundable printing and handling fee per set for the solicitation documents or no
charge for pdf’s. Documents may be obtained from Sidock Group, Inc., 757 S. Wisconsin Ave., Gaylord,

MI 49735 in person or via the email address above.

Lori J., Stout, Executive Director
Gladwin City Housing Commission



